GREATER OUACHITA WATER COMPANY
P.O. Box 1257
West Monroe, LA 71294-1257
318-322-3741


The following GOWC water systems are under a precautionary boil advisory due to the inclement weather:

Hillside Water System 

Lakeshore Swartz Water System 

South Monroe Water System 

West Hwy 80 Ark Rd Water System 

GOWC North Water System  – This affects GOWC customers north of the intersection of Hwy 165N and Hwy 134, all the town of Sterlington, and customers as far north as Guthrie Road.

These customers are advised to boil water for one full minute and allow to cool before consuming.  This is a precautionary boil advisory only.  The water systems will be collecting water samples that will be tested by the State Lab.  This notice remains active until it is rescinded following the receipt of the corresponding lab results from the State Lab. 

